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R.94-04-031

November 17, 1997

Paul Clanon, Director

Energy Division

California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Avenue, Room 4004

San Francisco, CA  94102

Re:
Monthly Report - Direct Access Implementation Activities

Dear Mr. Clanon:

Ordering Paragraph No. 5 of CPUC Decision 97-05-040 requires the UDCs to report, beginning November 15, 1997, monthly information regarding the previous month’s direct access implementation activities.     

On October 21, SDG&E and PG&E met with Steve Roscow and agreed that because the first report is due prior to having a full month of activities, the attached information would reflect format only.  The report due December 15 will contain data for November 1 through November 30 activities.

Please contact Monica Wiggins at (619) 696-4056, if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

C. Richard Swanson

Regulatory Affairs Manager

Encl.

cc:
Steve Roscow, CPUC


Monica Wiggins, SDG&E


